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Ms. Sarah Allen
HOD- Education Department

Hayward’s Schools of Economics

Seattle, Washington
USA

Dear Ms. Allen,

I am writing this scholarship appeal letter with reference to circular displayed in Economics department of Hayward’s Schools of Economics regarding invitation for scholarship for 2011-2012.  Attached herewith is my required mark sheet and other necessary documents for your kind consideration.

As you can find in my mark sheet and character certificate, I have cleared my bachelors with 90% marks from your institution in first class. I have also participated in games and extra circular activities. In my graduation, I was the scholarship student due to my good study record and contribution in all activities. So I request you to please consider me as one of the deserving candidates for scholarship in 2011-2012 batches.

Your consideration will be highly beneficial to me in future to continue my studies without any hurdle.

Yours Sincerely,

Stella Peterson
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